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Communication
CW (WS) - June 2, 2021

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Bellisario, Adelina Item(s) # - 3
Subject: FW: [External] Off Leash Dog Park

Date: May-31-21 8:27:30 AM

-----Original Message-----

From: Carla Ancona _>

Sent: Saturday, May 29, 2021 10:11 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: SouthMapleRatePayers <southmapleratepayers@gmail.com>
Subject: [External] Off Leash Dog Park

To whom it may concern,

I have been advised that there are discussions regarding a possible off leash dog park here in our community. As a
resident living close to the park (Glenside Dr.) I just want to let you know that I oppose the idea. We do not think
this community can handle additional traffic on our streets and we would prefer that the park upkeep improve.

I hope that you consider this in your discussions.

Regards,

Carla Ancona





